
September 2023 

 
Hello Friends and Families of All Saints Marsh,  
 
Welcome to a new academic year at All Saints Marsh!  As you 
may or may not be aware the PTFA has a new committee and we 
would like to introduce ourselves to you all: 
 
Chairman - Kara Hawkins 
Vice chair - Laura Smith 
Secretary - Sandra Owen Youens  
Treasurer - Laura smith  
Trustees - Sarah Wood, Jason Scholz, Miss 
Sweetland  
 
We want to make ourselves fully accessible to you, 
should you need to contact us please feel free to 
pop into school so a message can be passed to us 
or come and chat to us in the playground, we would 
love to speak to you. 
 
Our aims this year are to bring our school community even closer together and 
arrange lots of fun events to raise money for our children.  We have lots of ideas for 
this year and we would love to have more help in organising events which can range 
from wrapping some lucky dips for a fayre to baking cakes for one of our Great 
British ASM bake off sales, selling raffle tickets or collecting donation 
prizes.  Everyone is always welcome to help in whatever capacity possible with the 
aim of making the children's time at All Saints Marsh an amazing and unforgettable 
one. 
 
Some PTFA dates for your diary: 
 
Thursday 28 September- Forde Class bake sale – please bring in your sweet treats 
by 2pm.  
Thursday 19 October- Courtenay Class bake sale - please bring in your sweet 
treats by 2pm. 
Thursday 20 October - Non-uniform day, suggested donation £1.00 per family 
Thursday 2 November- PTFA fun run – (details to follow) 
Thursday 16 November- Grandparents Day (more information to follow) KS2 – 2-
2.30pm KS1 2.30 – 3pm  
Thursday 30 November- Templar Class bake sale please bring in your sweet treats 
by 2pm. 
Wednesday 6 December- Christmas Fayre from 3pm  
Thursday 14 December- Christmas Disco 
 
As always, best wishes of the PTFA. 

 


